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REMINDER - Terminal and Service Schedule Changes 
Between California and Texas, Effective May 14, 2008

Dear Valued Customer,

As a reminder to Stack Facts #1018, although the effective date is May 14, 2008, loads 
moving from Los Angeles to Houston must be tendered at UPRR's East Los Angeles 
terminal starting on May 13, 2008.
 
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please feel free to contact your Pacer 
Stacktrain Business Development or Pricing representative. You can use Pacer's new 
online rail schedules at www.pacerstack.com to find origin and destination information.

We appreciate your business.


